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2019 Annual Charity Golf Tournament

We just  wanted to send a quick email, sharing some great photos and
giving a heartfelt  thank-you to all of you who helped make this a beaut iful,
special, and memorable day.

THANK-YOUs

We had such a spectacular and enjoyable day, with some of
the best people in our New Mexico community. There is no

way on earth, that we could put together such a
phenomenal event, without the generous and thoughtful
contributions of all of these donors. Please take just a

moment to look at the impressive list of contributions, and
feel free to extend an additional thank-you if you see or talk

to any of them.
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